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Welcome Pharmily! This newsletter is officially from the
Howard University College of Pharmacy Student Council.
We intend to keep you informed of upcoming events and

to highlight activities.

Welcome back to Spring semester 2021!

Be a healthier you this semester! Take
advantage of you Free Peloton

Membership. Contact 
 peloton@howard.edu with questions

There's a Vaccine for That!
 

To help keep you from getting COVID-
19

It is a safer way to build protection
It can help stop the spread of the

pandemic

We finally have a COVID-19 vaccine on the
market. According to the CDC, there are

benefits of getting vaccinated:

Remember to wear your mask, wash your
hands and remain 6-feet apart. 



Contact  CPSC so we can include your
organization's upcoming event, feature a past
event or recognize an outstanding member in
upcoming articles. 

3rd Advising Session Deadline - Febrauary 5,
2021 

February 20, 2021 
February 27, 2021 

 March 6, 2021 
March 27, 2021 
April 10, 2021 
April 24, 2021 
May 22, 2021

Upcoming student interview dates. Contact
helena.peters@howard.edu to volunteer

http://gmail.com/
https://www.instagram.com/howard.cpsc/
https://www.facebook.com/hupharmacy/

